
Effective Friday, July 1, 2022

For more information: Contact fares@rideuta.com, scan 
the QR code or visit www.rideuta.com/medicaidpass.

Medicaid Punch Pass 
Discontinued

The Medicaid Punch Pass is being replaced with an 
Electronic Fare Card called a “Medical Transit Card”

What this means:

• Riders will be required to tap-on/off the UTA system 
• Trust the Light - No need to punch passes
• All Medicaid members and dependents will have his/her own pass 
• The words “Attendant: Yes” will only be printed on pre-qualified passes
Please continue to accept paper punch passes as normal thru June 30th 

Old Pass New Pass


